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MOTION

We move that the administration review the circumstances of yesterday's death of a seven
year old pedestrian hit by a vehicle near 3600 Vine Street in Avondale and deveiop
recommendations for improving traffic and pedestrian safety in this part of Vine Street.

Councilmember David Mann

STATEMENT

Sadly, a young child was lost yesterday on this potion of Vine Street. Statistically, accidents
are frequent in this area of Vine Street.

This segment of Vine Street connects DC and uptown hospitals with i-75. In my own
experience and observation, high volume speeding is a regular occurrence in this area.
Vine Street in this vicinity also has curves and hills which aggravate traffic conditions.

For sure speed limit enforcement is necessary. Physical improvements to Vine Street also
is needed.

Immediate action is warranted.




